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Chairman’s Chatter 

2020 Started in great form with an excellent Collie Meeting and ended really well with a top night at 

Melville Golf Club for our Club Christmas “Get Together” and prize giving. The bit in between! Well, I 

don’t know so much. On the bright side there was some good racing despite Covid 19 restrictions, 

we suffered no major incidents between cars on track, new winners emerged and our trophies went 

to well deserved competitors. On the down side we had an unprecedented 3 meetings which were 

rain affected. Actually they were fully wet all day. This doesn’t happen very often in WA and a few of 

us are going to have to look into the purchase of rain tyres and (at least for me) the rims to put them 

on. 

Next year we will be welcoming a number of new cars and indeed Andrew Nielson has already given 

us a glimpse of his lovely, new to WA ex Geoff Brabham, Ralt RT4. 

Kevin Taylor is doing a great job updating the FC website (www.formulaclassic.com.au)  and with 

Brian writing up the race reports it is well worth a regular look. If your car does not feature on the 

website let us know or even better send in a photo and some information and we will get it up in 

short time. 

Craig has recently sent out membership renewals and we would very much appreciate your 

continued support at the bargain price of $20. If you have not received a renewal or know someone 

that wants to join let us know (easiest way is to ring me on 0411 075 000) and we will sort it out. 

Whilst on the subject of support. Many thanks to the members that completed the recent survey. 

We are working hard with Motorsport Australia and WASCC to be able to represent you all in both 

the Formula Libre Championship and the Historic Championship. Your support in this is essential in 

providing us with the legitimacy to do so. It also gives us, on the front line, the confidence and 

http://www.formulaclassic.com.au/


encouragement to keep plugging away knowing that it is what you as members want. If you would 

like any updated information on the current situation here give me a ring on the number above. 

We will be having an AGM in February and I encourage everyone to come along as I am sure we can 

cover the proper procedures, open up the floor to suggestions on how to improve the 

Association/give better service to the membership and still have the usual good old get together. 

I will leave Brian to impart all the important information and wish you all a Very Happy Christmas 

and a Healthy and Prosperous New Year. 

Cheers Marty           

 

2021 Formula Classic Schedule  

Below is the published Formula Classic race schedule for 2021; 

Date    Venue   Event 

March 13th / 14th  Collie   Icebreaker 

March 29th   Barbagallo  Night Masters 

May 15th / 16th    Collie   Ernie Hastie Memorial 

June 13th   Barbagallo  June Race Meeting 

August 1st   Barbagallo  August Race Meeting 

August 21st / 22nd  Collie   Race Meeting 

October 2nd / 3rd  Collie   Coalfields 500 

October 17th   Barbagallo  T.R.Y. Race Meeting 

November 17th    Barbagallo  Night Masters 

 

Annual General Meeting 

The AGM will be held on 11th February 2021 at 7.00 pm at the Densford Civil office in Osborne Park. 

Please reserve this date in your diary. Further information regarding the AGM will be issued in the 

New Year. 

2021 Membership cards 

The 2021 FCR membership cards will be produced in the New Year and ready for distribution at the 

AGM. If you have not already renewed your membership for 2021 please do so in the near future. 



 

STAY SAFE 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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